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Welcome to our virtual exhibition 
Award-winning discount food retailer Aldi is bringing forward 
a planning application for a new, high-quality food store at 
Brassington Avenue, Sutton Coldfield.

The new store will provide customers with a refreshed, high-quality design, 
offering customers improved car parking and landscaping around the site. 

Aldi is looking to submit a planning application to Birmingham City Council in the coming 
weeks. We look forward to hearing your thoughts and feedback on our proposals.

Thank you for visiting our virtual public exhibition today. If you have any further 
comments, queries or questions, please feel free to get in touch by emailing 
feedback@consultation-online.co.uk or calling the freephone information  
line on 0800 298 7040.
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Regeneration of  
a brownfield site
Aldi is committed to regional 
investment and will provide Sutton 
Coldfield with a refreshed food store 
that will transform this long-term 
vacant brownfield site.

A major boost to the local economy, 
this multi-million pound investment 
will provide shoppers with an 
improved shopping experience in  
a newly updated store replacing the 
existing tired store in the town centre.   

A £5m+ investment into  
the local economy

Regeneration of a long-term  
vacant brownfield site

A brand new Aldi food store with  
a sales area of 1,315sq m 


